
 

Rugby PPE Response Initiative 

VISOR  CARE ADVICE    

 

23rd April 2020  

Dear Colleague 

The Visor we offer is on a “something is better than nothing” basis.  

Initial user feedback has been very positive. Our aim is to provide all front-line Health and 
Social Care Colleagues in Rugby with a PPE visor as soon as we can, and until full NHS supplies 
are fully available. 

The visors can be washed in hot soapy water (60⁰C), air dried and then sprayed with alcohol 
or cleaned with alcohol wipe.   

The elastic at the back MUST NOT be recycled. Wear fresh gloves to doing this work and a 
face mask. 

Follow your organisational guidance on putting on and off PPE.   

Safely dispose of non-recyclable items 

Lastly, can you please send us feedback as we are using a Continuous Quality Improvement  
approach. 

Please look after yourself. 

Best Wishes 

Dr Keith Edgar FRCGP       Project Lead 

 

Disclaimer:-  Whilst precautions have been taken in the design and manufacture of this equipment, Rugby PPE 
Response disclaims liability for the functioning or capability of the equipment or for any errors or omissions in the 
design of the equipment. Rugby PPE Response does not accept liability, whether in contract, tort (including 
negligence), breach of statutory duty, or otherwise, for any loss or damage whatsoever incurred by the user of the 
equipment or by Rugby PPE Response in connection with the use of this equipment. In return for the supply of the 
equipment recipient agrees to indemnify Rugby PPE Response and hold it harmless in respect of any claim, loss or 
expense incurred by Rugby PPE Response arising out of the use of this equipment by recipient organisation or its 
staff.  

 


